

**Minutes of the Queensland Enduro subcommittee meeting held
Saturday 11th November 2017 at 2:30pm,
following SEQ zone / clubs meeting.**

Item	Issue	Discussion (Include sufficient detail to allow the matter to be understood by a 3 rd party)	Action & by whom
1.	Welcome & Apologises		
		Attendees: Debbie Douglas (DD), Andrew Davis (AD) and Mark Counsell (MC). Visitors: Kim Rowcliffe (KR) – MQ, John Tate (JT), Andrew Stacey (AS), Graeme Weiss (GW) and Shannon Wright (SW).	
2.	Approval of previous minutes		
		Previous minutes held 10 th July, 2017 Moved: DD, seconded: AD - Approved	
3.	Bank Accounts		
		Current account balances - Not viewed.	
4.	Events		
	4.1 Events 2019	It was discussed how QESC could engage more events for the 2019 year, as 2018 is looking quite substantial with 12 rounds currently booked.	
5.	2018 Planning		
	5.1 Planning meeting	It was also discussed that we hold a meeting at Motorcycling Queensland's head office on the 9 th December 2017 with potential new committee members. This has now been confirmed to go ahead.	
	5.2 Postponed presentation	Changing the presentation night to the first round in 2018, due to a low amount of events run within 2017. This would be combined with a BBQ on the Saturday night, before the Sunday event.	
	5.3 Trophies	QESC suggested that the trophies may need to be changed for the 2018 season. This is to be further discussed at the meeting on the 9 th December.	
	5.4 State of Origin event	QESC has decided to run (Kim Rowcliffe's suggestion) a State of Origin type event. This will also be further discussed on the 9 th December.	
	5.5 Vintage Enduro	John Tate was also in agreeance of running competition Enduro events but with a vintage class.	
6.	Fundraising		
		Contact Rod Jenner to supply us with quotes for stickers, hats and shirts for funding for the QESC for junior development.	
7.	Next meeting & close		
		Next meeting: TBA Meeting closed 3:30pm.	